
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

April 21, 2023 

VIA – Commission Web-Portal 

Amanda Maxwell 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Docket No. UE-230141 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company), submitted its annual tariff 

revisions to its Schedule 51 “Line Extension, Conversion and Relocation” tariff on March 1, 2023 

with an effective date of May 1, 2023.  After consultation with Commission Staff, it was 

discovered that the Company had in inadvertent error in a comparison table in the cover letter 

accompanying the original filing.  The incorrect number was related to the present Developer 

Refundable Payment which was stated as $2,070 in the original cover letter.  The present 

Developer Refundable Payment number should have stated $1,612.   Please see the full corrected 

table for a residential development below reflecting the corrected present Developer Refundable 

Payment number: 
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This incorrect number was only contained in the original cover letter.  The tariffs and customer 

notice accompanying the original filing reflected the correct number and were not impacted by 

this error. 

 
Please direct any questions on this matter to Tia Benjamin at (509) 495-2225 or Joe Miller at 
(509) 495-4546. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Joe Miller 
 
Joe Miller 
Sr. Manager of Rates and Tariffs 
Enclosures 




